
12-15-20 CAMPBELL PARENT MESSAGE 
 
Good afternoon. 
Superintendent Eddie Campbell here, with an instructional delivery update  
for all Mon County Schools students. 
 
Following winter break, Mon County Schools will continue to provide remote 
instruction only to all students through January 20th, the last day of our first 
semester. 
 
Let me repeat that message: 
We’ll resume remote instruction for all students January 4th and will continue 
through January 20th, when our first semester ends. 
 
District administrators and our county Board of Education have made this 
decision in the best interests of both our students and staff. 
 
Working with the Mon County Health Department and the State Department of 
Education, we’ll continue to monitor COVID’s impact during the coming weeks. 
 
Please continue to mask-up, maintain social distancing and celebrate the season 
responsibly. 
 
Thanks for listening. 
  
 


